PUBLIC NOTICE

HUMAN SERVICES
DIVISION OF MEDICAL ASSISTANCE AND HEALTH SERVICES
Notice of Public Meeting
Invitation to Attend

New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (NJ DURB)
Quarterly Meetings for 2024

[bookmark: _GoBack]Take notice that the Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services (DMAHS), has scheduled a series of public meetings of the New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (NJ DURB) and invites the public to participate.  The dates and times of the meetings are listed below:
Wednesday, January 24, 2024		11:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.
Wednesday, April 17, 2024		11:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.
Wednesday, July 17, 2024			11:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.
Wednesday, October 16, 2024		11:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.
Take further notice that the 2024 meetings of the NJ DURB are being planned as virtual meetings.  
Prior to each meeting, the necessary access information for the virtual meetings will be posted on https://nj.gov/humanservices/dmahs/boards/durb/ .    Please call (609) 588-2739 if you have any questions.
If you are deaf or hard of hearing, interpreter services are available at your request.  Please let DMAHS know at least two weeks prior to the date of the meeting if you would like an interpreter provided.  Please contact DMAHS at (609) 588-2600 for more information. 
